SUBJECT: 

Client Tips eLtr from JO BECKER
Friends and Colleagues,

I hope this note finds you well and enjoying the season!  I’ve been awfully busy of late and have many of you to thank for it!  My sincere thanks to:  Kay Schwab from the Oregon City Oregon Realty Co. office for her recent referral.  I’m getting quite a following out of that office and as I now live in OrCity it couldn’t be more convenient!  Thank you, all for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Jo Becker, BA (former GRI)

503/493-6883 and JoByEmail@yahoo.com

NEWS YOU CAN USE:  

I have been writing marketing- and technology-related articles for Principal Broker Magazine (PB) since 2003.  Visit the publication’s site to view the Jan edition (pg 25), or other past editions.

MARKETING TIPS:  
I recently read an article by Stand & Poor’s Financial Communications regarding a survey-based study of financial communications.  The piece, entitled “The Value of Newsletters” speaks to the financial market but is none-the-less relevant to us.  Newsletters have long been a mainstay of marketing programs as an effective channel of communication with customers, clients, and prospects.  

What I’ve always felt, this report confirms:  “Measuring the value and effectiveness of newsletters is not simple.  Unlike print advertising or media campaigns, which can have direct, quantifiable results, the value of a newsletter is more subtle.  Intangibles such as customer loyalty and knowledge are the principal benefits of newsletter communications—factors that play an extremely important role in a company’s success, but are not easily gauged.”

That being said, a 2-yr campaign built primarily on a printed, mailed newsletter netted my parents / partners and I a 102% increase in sales volume with a 74% increase in dollar volume in the first year; the second year saw another jump of 75% and 100% respectively.  I love writing (clearly!) and newsletters have long been one of my most favorite element of marketing—be it direct mail or electronic.  If you’d like to begin your own newsletter and needs some help, please don’t hesitate to call / write.  You can do it!

TIPS AND TRICKS:  In this section, I offer quick and simple computer tips and other resources you can use to improve your computing performance.

In a previous edition of this eLtr I hyperlinked some text in the body of the letter and inadvertently attached the wrong website address to the link.  Several of you wrote saying you were very interested in the list of teahouses I’d shared with you under the “Just for Fun” section but the link was no good.  (The URL for the teahouses is http://www.teamap.com/states/state_OR_Name.html, by the way, just in case your curiosity has been raised.)

Now, in the specific incidence I described, I gave you the full address for the website, as it is shown above, but if you clicked on the link it took you to the wrong URL.  How could you get around this?  When you have the full address as shown above, simply type the full address into an internet browser’s address and hit enter.  Doing this would have bypassed the error I made in hyperlinking the text and taken you directly to the site you wanted.  

Note that several sites’ addresses can be very long and you must get each character exactly right as you type.  For long or complicated addresses, print out a copy or write out the address so you can accurately input into your web browser.  For greater ease, simply highlight the full address (be careful not to click on the address as you’re highlighting).  Once highlighted, RIGHT CLICK ONCE and choose “Copy.”  Open your web browser and paste the URL into its address field and hit enter.  There you go—quick, easy, and accurate all in one!  Happy surfing!

JUST FOR FUN:  
Find the cheapest gas in town!  OregonGasPrices.com offers an online method for website visitors to post and view recent retail gasoline prices.  The site provides the service entirely free (sponsor's ads cover organizational expenses and fund site development).  The stated mission is to serve the public by providing a gas price forum in real time so consumers can locate the lowest fuel prices available and to work together to save money at the pump.  Have fun!

· http://www.oregongasprices.com/ 

I hope these tips have been useful to you.  Please don’t hesitate to call/write if you have computing questions or are ready to ramp up your own marketing campaign!  Referrals to your officemates and other small business owners are always appreciated.  


Thank you for your continued support!

Warmly,
Jo Becker, BA

503/493-6883

JoByEmail@yahoo.com
Formerly of Oregon Realty Company’s Portland West Office

Archived Resources:
· JoAnn Rouza Interiors:  http://www.jrouzainteriors.com
· Susan Robinson / EcoQuest:  www.ecoquestintl.com/susanrobinson (prosper)
· Decorative Christmas Ornament Hangers:  http://geocities.com/jobyemail
· Investment Analysis Software bradvincen@yahoo.com 
· Lincoln City cottage:  http://www.beachstumps.com/beachstumpscottage 
· ImageSetters:  www.imagesttersllc.com
· Angie Cook / Equine Art:  http://www.equinepencilart.citymax.com 

· Columbiana Seed:  BetsySBecker@earthlink.net (REVISED address)

· Fair Housing Council:  www.fhco.org
· Greg Rands / Handyman, “Soil Guy,” and Personal Trainer:  503/516-4038

· Devon O’Brien / Destination College & Beyond, http://www.DCB-creatingfutures.com 

· Sue Middleton / Sketch Artist suemid@earthlink.net 

NOTE:  I, Jo Becker, am not engaged in rendering legal services, nor claim to be an expert on fair housing in the capacity in which you have engaged my services.  In performing this work, I am acting as a private individual and not as a representative of the Fair Housing Council of Oregon.

No part of the service provided should be regarded as legal advice or considered as a replacement for legal counsel.  Legal advice should be obtained from your own counsel in applying any fair housing principles, suggestions, or observations, as well as agency/representation and other legal matters.

To unsubscribe reply to this message with the word ‘unsubscribe” in the subject line.  Thank you

Jo Becker, 503/493-6883
